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The purpose of this poster is to share information about the transformation of a capstone course for undergraduate seniors enrolled in an interdisciplinary disabilities studies minor program. Our goal for transforming the seminar was to help students strengthen their understanding of core disability policy themes, person-centered perspectives, and facilitating change with people who have disabilities. By showing students’ multimedia projects, sharing course materials, and presenting students’ self-assessments, the poster demonstrates how we helped students to make connections between current public policy issues and the day-to-day lives of people with various disabilities. 
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